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To All Interested Parties:

The City Council adopted the action(s), as attached, under Council File No. 14-0679, at its
meeting held June 4.2014.
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Recommendation for Council action:

File No. 14-0679

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to Los Angeles Convention
Center truck marshaling facilities.

INSTRUCT the Chief Legislative Analyst (CLA), with the City Administrative Officer, City
Attorney, and Los Angeles Convention and Tourism Development Department, to enter into
negotiations with the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) and other parties as
necessary concerning a long-term lease of properties adjacent to the Los Angeles Convention
Center for truck marshaling uses, and report to Council on the outcome of those negotiations.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The CLA reports that there would be no impact to the General Fund
resulting from this action.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

At a regular meeting held on May 27, 2014, the Economic Development Committee considered
a report from the CLA relative to securing truck marshaling facilities for the Los Angeles
Convention Center in the event that existing facilities are lost through the demolition of the West
Hall and construction of a New Hall and Event Center (NH-EC) and Stadium, or through the
expansion of exhibit hall and meeting room space (Plan 8) if the NH-EC and Stadium project
does not proceed; and authorization to enter into negotiations with Caltrans for land it owns
adjacent to the Los Angeles Convention Center to serve as replacement truck marshaling
facilities.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee approved the recommendation
in the CLA report. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration.
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MEMBER VOTE

PRICE: YES

KREKORIAN YES

HUIZAR: YES

CEDILLO ABSENT

MARTINEZ YES
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